
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HRH/CAK                          2 May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Doncaster Sheffield Airport are delighted to be working with us to host a public consultation 
event for the Airport Masterplan 2018-2037, on Wednesday 16 May 2018 from 3.15 - 7.00 
pm in the school hall.  Airport staff will be on hand to talk to staff, pupils, parents and 
members of the public and a representative from the airport will deliver a short presentation 
to explain the exciting plans. 
 
The Masterplan outlines the airports growth plans for the next 20 years and encompasses 
how the whole airport site will create “a better place to live, work, shop and travel”.  This 
includes an even better airport experience, more flights to more destinations, training and 
education opportunities, new leisure facilities for local residents, up to 3,000 new homes, up 
to 13,000 new jobs, genuine care for the environment, boosts for local tourism construction 
and business, and £6.5 billion of potential investment by 2037. 
  
The airport will also be speaking in the Year 10 assembly on 16 May to talk to students 
about what the Masterplan means to them, in particular drawing attention to the wide variety 
of current and future types of jobs which exist at the airport.   
  
For more information about the details of the masterplan and how to submit a response 
please visit www.flydsa.co.uk/masterplan. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 

http://www.flydsa.co.uk/masterplan

